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Dear Parents and Carers

Re: Christmas Jumper and Dinner Day - 19 December 2023

We will be hosting our annual Christmas Jumper and Christmas dinner day on Tuesday 19
December 2023. Both staff and students are welcome to attend the academy in their funkiest
Christmas jumpers. We kindly ask for a £1 donation to be made, for those who can afford to, this is
towards ‘Save the Children.’

Please note, if your child will be wearing a christmas jumper this is to be worn over their school
shirt and in replacement of their blazer. All students are required to wear full uniform if they do not
wish to wear a christmas jumper.

We are also happy to advise that we will be serving Christmas lunch to all students free of charge.
All students will be given the option of a Christmas lunch or a sandwich with dessert and a drink.

We are continuing to have lots of fun and festive events occurring in the academy during the final
weeks of term, which will be celebrated through our social media pages. If you do not follow the
academy you may wish to do so, so you can keep with key events and messages.

It will be lovely to see as many students and families at out Christmas concert, also on 19th
December, starting at 6pm.

Tickets are available from our main reception.

Yours faithfully

Mr G Skidmore
Principal
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